
 

NOTICE OF RECALL On 8/30/2023, the Connecticut Department of Agriculture, Bureau of Aquaculture is 

conducting a recall of oysters harvested from the Groton Approved area from August 28, 2023 through 

August 30, 2023 due to poor sample results. Product will be from one of the following original dealers 

CT-393-SSAQ, CT-004-SSAQ and CT-020-SSAQ and from the following lots L-30 and L-26B1 

DISTRIBUTION LIST: 

MASSACHUSETTS 

Pangea  

NEW YORK 

Lockwood and Winant Seafood 
 
Montauk Seafood 
 
Bronx Fish 
 
PENNSYLVANIA 

Samuels and Sons Seafood 

CONNECTICUT 

CT Shellfish 

Gulf Shrimp 

Cityline 

Seawell 

MARYLAND 

Sam Rust 

 


